
  

Like us on Facebook? Tweet us on Twitter? 
For most organizations, the use of social media is a necessity to reach new and existing customers.  

Adapting this to a business use and specifically for us, a governmental utilities purpose is difficult.  Find us 

on these sites and let us know what you think!  
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Look Where That Water is Going 
This pie chart outlines the general water use for most residential users.  You will notice the large amount 

which is consumed from personal use such as flushing toilets and bathing.  Any conservation that you are 

able to do in these areas would save you both water and sewer costs. 
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Welcome New Employees 
We would like to welcome Jay Carter to the District.  Jay 

was hired January 2, 2014 as a Water and Sewer Mainte-

nance Worker I.  Welcome Jay! 

Employee Recognition 
Congratulations to the following individuals for their years 

of service with the District! 

 Jerry Greiner-25 years 

 Jim Rossow-20 years 

 John Sopko-15 years 

 Gavin Smith-10 years 

 Shawn Dierksheide-5 years 

 Robert Barnett– 5 years 



 

How to Reach Us 

The District’s office is located at 12560 Middleton Pike, Bowling Green, Ohio 

-Our mailing address is P.O. Box 348, Bowling Green, Ohio 43402.   

-Our local phone number is (419) 354-9090 and toll free number which is (877) 354-9090.        

-Our Fax Number is: (419) 354-9344 

-The District’s office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday-Friday.   

-You can also e-mail the District at district@nwwsd.org.   

-Follow us on Facebook!                                                Sincerely, 

                  Jerry Greiner, President                  

Watch for More Info From Us On: 
 Annual Customer Meeting date later this spring. 

 EPA Consumer Confidence Reports on water        

     quality later this summer 

Monitor Your Water Use 
The District is conducting a pilot program with Aqua-

Hawk which allows our customers to monitor their 

water usage and receive alerts for unusual usage.  The 

pilot is available to most customers in Perrysburg 

Township and commercial customers in the Cedar 

Creek Business Park area.  To take advantage  of this 

free service, on the web go to:                              

http://nwwsd.aquahawk.us and sign up.  If the program 

proves popular and successful, the District will roll out 

to all customers in the future.  If you have questions, 

call our customer service department or check our 

website for further information 

WaterShed Water Vending Units 
In the summer of 2005, the District opened its first 

coin-vending water unit that dispenses water for con-

sumer’s by the gallon.  A seven-step treatment pro-

cess featuring reverse-osmosis and ultraviolet light 

eliminates all traces leaving a perfectly clean water for 

all uses!  Stop by our office for a free container!  We 

now have 8 locations to serve you!  Check our web-

site for locations. 

Board of Trustees Officers for 2014 
At the first board meeting of the year, the Board of 

Trustees nominated the following officers for 2014: 

 Melinda Kale-Chairman 

 Mike Scott-Vice Chairman 

 Lyle Schulte-Secretary 

 
The Board of Trustees meets the 1st and 3rd  

Thursday of each month at 7:30 a.m. to conduct 

business.  These are public meetings and you are 

invited to attend.   


